From: Cannon, Gary

To: Roland Franklin

Subject: FW: Memo to Roland F supp info for draft report 01 31 2024-ksm edits.docx
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Roland

Below is the amended language.
Thank you.

Gary M Cannon
Executive Director
SC Workers” Compensation Commission

From: Mcree, Kristen <KMcree@wcc.sc.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 4:47 PM

To: Cannon, Gary <gcannon@wcc.sc.gov>

Subject: Memo to Roland F supp info for draft report 01 31 2024-ksm edits.docx

Gary,

Prior report attached. Please see below for amended language for the draft report:

As of June 30, 2023, the Commission had 52 employees, 50 of which were considered full-time. There
has been very little turnover at the Commission during the last 15 years. However, of the 50 full-time
employees 7 were working retirees, 16 were eligible to retire (32%), and an additional 7 will be
eligible to retire in the next 5 years (46%).

Please let me know if you need anything else for this.

Regards,

Kristen S. McRee | Director of Administrative Services
1333 Main St. | Suite 500 | Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-5671 | kmcree@wcc.sc.gov | https://wcc.sc.gov/
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not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and destroy any
copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, that you may have of this communication. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful.



